
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 
(Admn. General  Section) 

 
               F.No.22/Cal/2020-21/SCA(Genl.) 
                                                                  Dated the 12th August, 2021 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

 
    It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that, as the 

Government of India has declared that the holiday on account of Muharram will 

be observed on Friday, the 20th August, 2021, Hon'ble the Chief Justice of India 

has been pleased to direct that the Hon'ble Court will observe the holiday on 

account of Muharram on Friday, the 20th August, 2021 instead of Thursday, 

the 19th August, 2021 and that the Hon'ble Court and the Registry will 

function on Thursday, the 19th August, 2021. 

     

             Sd/- 

         (Mahesh T. Patankar)                             
                Additional Registrar (AG)  

 
Copy to: All concerned. 


